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Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 22.3.24 
 

Next week will be the last week of a hectic and full Spring Term.  The last day of school will be 
next Thursday, 28th March.  Children return to school after the Easter holiday on Tuesday 16th 
April. 
 
This week in school, Year 5 had a great time on Monday with the second visit from Cambridge 
Science Centre staff on a special project which is ongoing through the year, whilst Year 6 classes 
went out on 2 Science-related trips!  On Tuesday, Year 6s took part in a Football tournament at 
Chesterton Community College, and they did a great job, playing well and with an excellent 
sporting attitude.  This morning, Year 3 and 4 performed their production, ‘Pirates Versus 
Mermaids’, to the whole-school, which was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone! 
 
Next week in school: 
Year 3/4 production, ‘Pirates Versus Mermaids’:  The children are very excited to be 
performing this production and have been working so hard in their rehearsals!  On Tuesday 26th at 
2.15pm, parents/carers of children in Y3 are invited to attend (2 guests per family), and on 
Wednesday 27th at 2.15pm, the performance is for parents/ carers of children in Y4.  We are sure 
you are going to love it and will be feeling very proud of the children! 
 
Free event over the weekend – ‘What Would Nature Do?:  Recently, our Year 4 children 
worked with creatives from Cambridge Curiosity and Imagination (CCI) on an ‘Artscaping’ project, 
to create artwork based on microscopic images taken of mycorrhizal fungi.  This Saturday (10am – 
4pm) and Sunday (11am – 4pm), Hilary Cox-Condron and CCI will be leading a fantastic event 
called ‘An Imaginarium Takeover - What Would Nature Do?’, outside King’s College on King’s 
Parade.  There will be lots of different things to take part in, all aimed at families.  This link gives a 
bit more information:  What Would Nature Do? An Imaginarium Takeover At King’s | Cambridge 
Festival.  Do go along if you are able! 
 
Education Inclusion Family Adviser online support:  Please see the attached flyers from 
Amanda Gilbert, our EIFA, about upcoming online workshops for parents and carers. 
 
Wishing you a good weekend! As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have 
any specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate 
Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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